
                                                                                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

    

   

 
 

 

 

PE day is Thursday – children should 

come to school wearing a suitable PE kit 

for the day. 

 

Forest school continues this half term, 

please ensure your child has appropriate 

clothing for their day. 

 

Please consider sending in a sun hat and 

named sun cream to keep in school for 

your child on hot, sunny days. 

 

Please try to send in a school book bag 

to help us keep on top of storage and to 

ensure your child can bring home any 

learning they have done safely. 

 

Any homework, learning outside of 

school or celebrations should be 

uploaded to Seesaw. 

 

Parents Evening bookings are now live, 

please make your appointment online. 
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In English we will be linking lots of our 

learning to our topic ‘Pirates!’. We will be 

continuing to develop our knowledge of phase  

3 sounds in phonics and will be working hard 

to independently read and write short 

sentences using this knowledge.  We will be 

using our reading and writing to complete 

tasks such as wanted posters, messages in 

bottles and treasure map clues! 
 

English 

 

 

In RE we will be looking at our local church 

community and how we fit into the wider 

Christian community.  Our Christian value for 

this half term is Humility and we will be 

learning about how we can show this value and 

why it is important.   

 

RE & Worship 

Homework will continue to be uploaded to 

Seesaw on a Thursday for you to work on over 

the following week.  We ask that any 

responses are uploaded to your child’s Seesaw 

account by the following Friday for us to 

respond.  Please try to focus on the reading 

homework each week and try 1 or 2 of the 

suggested activities.

Homework 

We continue to be so proud of the children in 

FS2., their progress this year has been 

amazing and they have adapted to our new 

classroom environment this half term.  We 

hope to have the best last half term together 

and look forward to some more fun and 

exciting learning! 

 

General 

 

 

In Maths we will be learning about numbers to 

20.  We will be learning about tens and ones as 

well as solving addition and subtraction problems 

with these numbers.  We will be learning to 

count forwards, backwards and in different 

ways e.g. 2s / 5s / 10s 
 

Maths 

 

We are very excited about our new topic... 

Pirates! 

We will be using our class story ‘Captain 

Beastlie’s Pirate Party’ to inspire our learning.  

Each week we will send information in our 

homework update to let you know what we have 

been learning in school with some ideas of how 

you can continue this at home. 

 

 

Topic 

Nurturing achievers, 

   who in Jesus’ sight are: 

    Resourceful, Reliable, Respectful and Resilient 

      www.christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk 

  

 

http://www.christchurch-moreton.wirral.sch.uk/


 

 

 

 

 


